

Starfish and Seahorses Newsletter



7th February 2020

Wow! What a great Pirate and Mermaid day we had. All the children looked fantastic in their costumes and we had a brilliant day singing pirate songs, dancing a jig or two, walking the plank and completing various pirate activities. The highlight of our day was the return of Geraldine from Captain Blackbeard!

Please can we remind parents to keep the entrance to the classrooms clear in the mornings so that children can enter the classrooms independently. We would be most grateful if you can ensure your child/ren are supervised during this time and that school apparatus and resources are not used.

We look forward to seeing you all at our Parent consultations next week - please try to come without your child so that we can have a productive meeting about their progress. The children's books will be available for you to peruse - do take the opportunity to have a look through.



w/b: 3rd Feb: Who is your friend? What do you like about them? You could draw a picture or stick in a photo of your special friend. Can you write a sentence about them?

w/b 10th Feb: Go on a winter walk. What is the weather like? Look carefully at the trees. What do you notice? What sounds can you hear? Can you draw a picture of what you saw on your winter walk?

Please continue to practice the teddy bear word cards and sounds - it really does help the children.



Dates

Weds 12th Feb 2020 - Owl visit

Weds 12th Feb 2020 - Parent consultations

(Afternoon - 1.15pm onwards)

Thurs 13th Feb 2020 - Parent consultations

(Evening - 5pm onwards)

Fri 14th Feb 2020 - Grandparents' Morning

Fri 14th Feb 2020 Break up for half term

Mon 24th Feb 2020 - Return to school

Mon 2nd Mar 2020-Thurs 5th Mar 2020 -

Book Fair in the school hall

Fri 6th Mar 2020 - Book Character Day (please come dressed up as your favourite character from a book)



Thank you!
Mrs
Henson,
Mrs Dodd
and the
Year R Team

General Information

Junk Modelling - Our supplies are low!! The children have been busy making pirate ships - so we would be most grateful for more boxes, tubes, bottle tops, egg cartons etc. to replenish our stocks!

Tapestry - If you have not yet accessed your child's Tapestry account, please let your class teacher know. You are very welcome to add your own pictures and comments to your child's learning journey- it's great to see what else they have been doing!